
St. Peter’s Academy – Newsletter  
Sycamore Class 

 

 
General news and this week’s learning: 
 
Happy New Year! 
I hope that you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year, as well as a bit of a break! I want to start by saying thank 
you so much for the lovely gifts that I received at the end of term. I never expect such thoughtful presents, so I am 
incredibly appreciative.  
We have lots going on this term and it will fly by in no time I’m sure. Please see below for changes that are happening 
this half-term: 

• PE days – PE will now be on a Wednesday afternoon (outdoor with myself and Mrs Gilbey) and on a 
Thursday afternoon (indoor with sports coaches).  

• Homework will continue as normal up until half term (except for spellings). Children had a booklet sent home 
on Tuesday with new spelling rules and words in.  

• There will be a SATS talk to parents in my classroom on Tuesday 11th February at 3:45pm. A form has been 
sent out via the office if you wish to attend. If you can’t make it, I will upload slides onto the class page and 
hand out printed copies if you prefer. 

• New topics are commencing this term – more information will be on the class page shortly.  
 

Sycamore Class homework: 
 
Spellings – Revision of spelling rules for the week (in separate booklet).  
Maths – Work on metric measurements on maths.co.uk. 
Grammar – Word classes activity.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Walton 😊  

Staff: 
Miss Walton – Sycamore Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith & Mrs Atkinson                

Date: Friday 10th January 
2025 


